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Friday 11th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child has been sent home today, log in details for Times Tables Rockstars. These are in your child’s 
reading record with their bug club log in.  
 
Times Tables Rockstars is an online resource that has been designed to develop children’s fluency with their 
multiplication facts in a fun format. When children become more fluent with their multiplication facts, they 
are able to use them in lessons when trying to solve tricky problems, which in turn, improves their ability in 
mathematics.  
 
The game can be accessed either on a computer by visiting www.ttrockstars.com and clicking on the ‘Login’ 
option from the menu bar. Once on that page your child will simply need to type in the schools name in the 
top box then enter their username and password. Similarly, there is an app that can be used on tablets. 
Search the app store for ‘Times Tables Rockstars’ and follow the same process to log in.  
 
There are different play options once you are logged in: 
 
Studio: This is where your child can play against the clock with multiplication and division facts up to 12 x 12. 
Once you are logged in, your child will be asked to complete 10 rounds (1 minute each) on the studio option 
to assess their ability and tailor their programme. 
 
Garage: The garage is similar to studio, except the multiplication tables that your child used is controlled by 
the school, meaning it can be focused on current learning and multiplication facts that need to be learnt for 
that year or term.  
 
Currently, we would like to encourage children in years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 to try and use the app on the ‘Garage’ 
setting at least 3 times a week to improve the multiplication facts set by their teacher. However, they are 
free to use all other play settings.  
 
If you have any questions or problems using the app, please let your child’s class teacher know so they can 
direct the information to Miss Pullen or Mr Light.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Pullen 
Assistant Head 
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